SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date: 16-10-2023
NOTICE

it is hereby notified that the College is organising the Faculty Development
Programme (FDP) for the Members of the Non-Teaching Staff on 30" October,
2073 and 31" October, 2023 from 02:00 p.m. to 05:00 p.m. in the Seminar Hall

(C-5) of the College.

All tiz= Non-Teaching Statt Members are requested to attend the FDP on the said

dales angd Lane,

N

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal
Copy to:

- All the Non-Teaching Staff
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